
 

You and a guest are cordially invited to attend 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

A performance so bright, some might even say it glows! Rudolph the Red-Nosed Reindeer™ is 

flying to the Center for Puppetry Arts once again this holiday season! The classic tale will be 

presented in the Mainstage Theater, November 7 – December 31. Based on the timeless 1964 

stop-motion animated television special, this must-see show is a favorite for all ages. Rudolph the Red 

Nosed-Reindeer™ is filled with adventure, friendship and bound to bring joy to all this bright and 

merry season! 

 

To celebrate opening weekend, Chef Kevin Gillespie will be at the Center for Puppetry Arts 

channeling his doppelganger Yukon Cornelius on Saturday, November 11. Families are invited to 

take part in a photo opportunity with Chef Gillespie featuring the Yukon Cornelius puppet, props 

and special treats! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Media Performances (select one): 

Tuesday, November 7: 11:45 a.m. 

Wednesday – Friday, November 8-10: 10 a.m. and 11:45 a.m.  

Saturday, November 11: 11 a.m. and 1 p.m.  

Sunday, November 12: 1 p.m. and 3 p.m. 
 

 

Please note:  Invitation is non-transferrable. Priority will be given to media covering 

Rudolph the Red-Nosed Reindeer™ in advance of the show opening, and we can only 

accommodate two guests per reservation.  
 

 

RSVP preferred date/time by Thursday, November 2 

to Becca Meyer at 404.233.3993 or bmeyer@bravepublicrelations.com  

mailto:bmeyer@bravepublicrelations.com

